
Robocall, January 10, 2022 

RE:  January Membership Meeting Reminder 

Good Afternoon Brother and Sisters, this is Business Manager Jim Coyne. 

Happy New Year to you and your family.  I am calling to remind you that the January 

Membership meeting will be tomorrow Tuesday, January 11th at 6:00 pm at the Plumbers 

Hall in Chicago.  You will have the ability to view this meeting from our satellite offices in 

Joliet and Volo.  

In order to enter any of these three locations you must provide either proof of vaccination 

or proof of a negative Covid-19 test result dated within 72 hours from the start of the 

meeting. Your cooperation in keeping our members and staff safe is greatly appreciated. 

We will be providing a Moderna vaccination or Moderna booster clinic prior to the meeting 

from 3:00 to 6:00 pm at Plumbers Hall in Chicago.  You need to make an appointment for 

the vaccine clinic in Chicago call Marilyn at 312-421-1010 ext. 122. 

Hope to see you at Plumbers Hall tomorrow night or viewing the meeting in Joliet or Volo. 

Please Be Safe and Stay Healthy!   

 


